[ was the lucky bidder for a Kuban
(Western) tur hunt at the 2011 GSCO
convention, which was a donation
from ProfiHunt. Since the trip was
going to be a long haul, I upgraded to
hunt the mid-Caucasian tur foo.
Unfortunately for us, an early season
heavy snowfall preceded us into camp
and restricted our mobility. We could-
n't use horses to get into the back
basins, and there were hundreds
around camp. While changing camp
and areas, we had no choice but to
wait for improved weather and in the
process joined a group of local
hunters at their hunting camp.
Between great celebrations of our
rights to hunt and the international
camaraderie that we shared because
we are hunters, we hunted Russian
wild boar, Russian roe deer and jack-
al. Great trophies and even greater
memories of hunting with new friends

Archie Nesbitt (AB) took this Kuban (Western) tur from
Russia in 2011, Archie was hunting with ProfiHunt.

more than halfway around the
world...and all because of GSCO!



